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MGBGTV8 arrives at its new home. 
 

 
Engine bay of the MGBGTV8. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 Roger Powell reports “here’s my latest MG acquisition, a 1976 V8 that was originally Brooklands Green but repainted in Tundra by the long term owner (Harry 

Hartman) who purchased the car as salvage in 1981 and rebuilt it into a brand new Factory bodyshell. For reasons unknown it was never finished so has not been on 

the road since then. I’m hoping to have it back on the road within the next 12-18 months. Famous last words!” 


